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The Lapwai School District continues to seek substitute teachers for the remainder of this year 

and next with newly increased competitive pay rates. You do not need to be a certified teacher to 

qualify. This rewarding opportunity pays $85 per day for non-certified substitutes and $100 per 

day for certified substitutes. Long-term substitutes receive retroactive pay of $110.00 per day 

after 30 consecutive days. We pay all of the required background check fees as well. We are also 

seeking substitutes in food service, transportation, and custodial departments. Please visit our 

district website to apply at www.lapwai.org. You can also apply in person at 404 S. Main Street 

in Lapwai. Our offices are located in the back of the Lapwai High School gym lobby. 

 

A Message from Mr. Nellesen, Guidance Counselor, to Senior Students and Parents: 

 

Congratulations on all of your hard work! The school year is coming to an end and I am so 

excited for the future. There are several events happening in the last couple weeks of school. 

Please make sure you are ready for Graduation.  

 

1. Senior’s  Graduate on Friday May 27th at 6:00PM  

2. Seniors last day of school is Wednesday May 25th 

3. Senior Awards Assembly is scheduled for 11:00 AM on Wednesday May 25th  

4. Cap and Gowns need to be purchased by April 29th ($40.00) 

5. Final Transcripts need to be officially requested from Rhonda by May 25th.  

 

Financial aid must be competed as soon as possible. If you are not sure about your status, please 

contact Mr. Nellesen. 

 


